
     Woodfield News   
Friday 1st March 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to school! We hope you all had a wonderful half term. The weather was certainly in 
our favour with all the sunshine we had! As we approach Easter we have lots of exciting things 
planned throughout the school. 

This term sees the start of our new Extended Learning Together timetable with the session being 
on the first Wednesday of every month from 2-3pm. There will also be class reports coming home 
with your children at the end of this month so that you can read all about your child’s progress.  

It is an exciting time for our Year 6 children over the next week as they will be finding out which 
secondary school they will be attending. We hope that you all have a place in the school you want! 

On the last day of the term we had our “Wear It Red” day where we were raising money for 
Heartswell. Through your generous mufti donations and all the biscuits we sold, we managed to 
raise a fantastic £292.88 - thank you very much! 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend,  

Best wishes, 

Ciara Moran 

Executive Headteacher 

 Reading Champions  

Y1 - Silver - Ryan, Layla & Shay Gold - Kacey & Lilly  
Sapphire - Gemma & Oliver 

 

Y2 - Silver - Jayden A Gold - Ollie Sapphire - Lexi, Harry & Mark 
 

Y3 - Emerald - Kaif  
 

Y4 - Emerald - Riley 
 

Y5 - Sapphire - Emily 
 

Y6 - Sapphire - Lily, Rio & Alex Ruby - Emily Diamond - Madison & Aaron 

Pennywell Farm 

This week the Year 1 children had an amazing     
experience visiting Pennywell farm. They got the 
chance to see, stroke and feed lots of   different 
animals and I have been told that the pigs were a 

bit of a favourite!   

They were extremely 
lucky with the weather 
which certainly added to 
the enjoyment of the day.  
Take a look on the school 
website for more photos. 

Poetry  

The weather has been very kind to us this week 
and it has given the year 5 children the chance 

to start their poetry unit outside in the         
sunshine.  

 

       Value Champions 

Y1 
Gemma 

Y2 
Alexis 

Y3 
Tommy 

Y4 
Tianna-May 

Y5 
Luke 

Y6 
Jazmin 



Our Target is:  97%  Whole Year to date:  95.29% 

Last Week: 91.10%  Last week’s best attending class: 6 - 100%– well done! 

World Book Day  

Don’t forget  
Thursday 7th March 
2019 is World Book 

Day.  

Children can come to 
school dressed as 

their favourite   
character.  We are 
looking forward to 

seeing all the       
costumes. 

Dates For Your Diary 

Next week School Book Fair 

Weds 6th March Learning Together 2-3pm 

Thurs 7th March World Book Day 

Fri 8th March Year 3 class assembly 

11th - 15th March Science Week 

15th March Red Nose Day 

Fri 22nd March Reports coming home 

Learning Together 

 

Don’t forget that Learning  
Together is now on the 

first Wednesday of every 
month from 2-3pm. The 

first of these sessions will 
be next Wednesday, 6th 
March & we look forward 

to seeing you there! 

Online Safety  

As you may have seen there is lots in the 
news at the moment about inappropriate 

material and messages online.  At       
Woodfield we regularly remind children 

about how to keep themselves safe online 
and what they should do if they are       

concerned about anything.   

There is lots of information online, we    
often find this website useful 

www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre 

If you require any further information or 
advice please do not hesitate to contact 

the school. 

Value of the Month 

During March the focus value is  

Cooperation  

The children will spend time during assem-
blies, lessons and class discussions thinking 
about cooperation and how the can ensure 

that they demonstrate this value.  The 
children will learn about how working to-

gether can help people achieve great 
things.      

Next Wednesday your child’s class teacher 
will be setting the value homework         

focusing on cooperation. 
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